
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dennis McGregor [mailto:mcgregor.dennis@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 10:27 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: SB748 
 
Dear Senate Committee, 
 
Please say no to SB 748.  
 
The  economic vitality of our great State continues to depend on preserving, not degrading our 
standards of land use planning. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dennis McGregor 
69335 Green Ridge Lp 
Sisters, OR 97759 
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